
 
  

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern     Dated: February 7th, 2022  

 

This is to certify that the manuscript titled, “Preferred Practice Guidelines for 

Retinopathy of Prematurity Screening during the COVID-19 Pandemic” which is 

being considered for publication in your journal has been comprehensively reviewed 

and edited by Chaitra Jayadev, MD, PhD.  

 

The article is meant to serve as a clinical guideline and will have several instructions 

in passive voice. This is required for the purpose it attempts to serve. The other syntax 

changes have been suggested and made. The edited version is suitable for publication. 

 

Should you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Chaitra Jayadev, MD, PhD 

Director COIR, 

Narayana Nethralaya Eye Institute,  

Bangalore, India 

 

 

Email: drchaitra@hotmail.com 


